
Thank You. 

 

Unless you have already renewed for 2017, you will find a personalized renewal form en-

closed, along with a calendar of events.   Unless you select the box on the renewal card, this 

will be the last paper newsletter you will receive this year.  You can receive the latest newslet-

ter via our website, or your email.   

 

To Renew:  
1. Check to see if your personal information is 

correct. Please make any necessary corrections.  

2. Please let us know what your main interest is- 

Trap  & Skeet or Rifle Range.    

3. Check the box for your membership level.  

4. Check the box declaring you can legally own guns , sign and date.  

5. The backside is how you can help. Please volunteer 

where you can.  Thanks! 

 
6. Enclose a check & return to us at: 

 Fennville Rod & Gun Club 

      PO Box 27; Fennville, MI  49408  

 
7.  If you received a “New Membership /Orientation Form” with this mailing, it simply means 

you don’t have one on file  Please fill it out and return it with your renewal notice & check. 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 2017 

2017 BOARD & OFFICERS 

Please welcome the new board 

for this coming year.  Thanks 

to everyone that stepped up to 

continue to serve the club.  

We appreciate you! 

President:  Dan Sprouse 

Vice President:  Tom Dykstra 

Secretary:  Brenda Williams 

Treasurer:  Joe Kiss 

Board Members: 

Mel Brummel 

John Dingell 

Dan Dubbink 

Wm. John Lawson 

Dan Lepo 

David McMurray 

Abigail Nobel 

Doug Van Lente  

Thank you to our board and 

officers and all the volunteers 

that make this club a wonderful 

place to come shoot and social-

ize.  If you haven't gotten in-

volved as a volunteer, you are 

missing a great way to know 

fellow club members.  Make this 

year your year to get involved.  

We appreciate you all! 

FENNVILLE  

ROD & GUN CLUB 

Just a little old gun club at the 

end of a dirt road 
 

2503 49th Street 
PO Box 27 

Fennville, MI  49408 

Phone: 269-561-2133 
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Fennville Rod & Gun Club  

The Reloader 
Special points of 

interest: 

 Changes to Sunday Cal-

cutta Schedule, & Friday 
night Fun shoots  

 

 Membership Meeting 
Schedule changed to 
every other month 

 

 Saturday New Member 
Orientations time 

changed to 2:00 pm 
 

 Vandalism at the Rifle 

Range.  Please report any 
suspicious activity 

Inside this issue: 

Changes to the 

Calcutta Schedule 

2 

CPL Classes Con-

tinue in January 

2 

Membership 

Meetings Schedule 
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FENNVILLE  

ROD & GUN CLUB 

There has not been enough 

interest to continue to run  

these year round.  Rifle range 

folks– this means more range 

time for you during the year  

on Sundays and Friday nights.   

 

Also, the Saturday Trap and 

Skeet shoots typically end by 

3:00 pm on Saturdays.  If you 

want to use the rifle range, call 

the club and see if Trap & Skeet 

are done for the day.   

EFFECTIVE  

IMMEDIATELY 

 

We are changing the Sunday 

Calcutta schedule from the    

2nd Sunday year round, to    

now being hosted April through 

October.  Calcuttas will begin 

again in April.   

 

The Friday Night Fun shoots 

will also follow the same sched-

ule and will resume in April.  

Membership Meetings are 

going to be held bi-monthly 

starting in February-  The new 

schedule will be February, April, 

June, August, October, Decem-

ber.  Meetings will be still held 

on the 2nd Thursday at 7:00 pm 

at the club.  It’s a great way to 

make your voice 

heard, see what’s 

happening at the 

club and give your 

input on all topics.  

Change to Calcutta, Friday Night & Meeting Schedule 

Just a little old gun club at the end of a dirt road  

New Member Orientation  

Saturdays 2:00 pm 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

The rifle range has seen the 

addition of the steel targets this 

year, and they seem to be a hit.   
 

Unfortunately, there’s been 

some unnecessary damage to 

the posts that hold up the 

backers on the rifle range. 
 

PLEASE DO NOT STAPLE 

YOUR TARGETS TO THE 

POSTS OR SHOOT THE 

POSTS ON PURPOSE. 
 

If we see people doing either of  

these, your membership will be  

and report when you saw this 

and we will take a look at the 

security footage to find those 

responsible.  If everyone helps 

to keep watch, the problem will 

resolve itself. 

We’ve also notified the local 

authorities of this problem and 

they will be patrolling the range 

to see if there is any mischief 

going on.  Please… respect the 

range and it’s members. 

Intentional Damage to Rifle Range 
revoked.  Volunteers install a lot of 

backers and posts every year, and 

to come out a day after new posts 

have gone up to see them shot off, 

is quite disheartening; we can only 

assume someone is doing this on 

purpose.   

 

If you see this happening, 

please notify us and we will check 

the security cameras and take the 

appropriate action.  You can al-

ways send us an email at  

info@fennvillerodandgunclub.com  

Even though we are just a few 

weeks into winter, we are 

planning our  Spring events- 
 

But first—- Dan Sprouse, the 

club President has plowed the 

last several years.  With all his 

other responsibilities, we are 

looking for a couple more 

members with plows to help.  

The club does provide some 

reimbursement for plowing.  

Let us know if 

you can help. 

CPL Classes: 

Upcoming   

  Classes:  

   January 22nd 

February 26th 

March 26th  

April 23rd  

 $95- 8:00 am to 5:00 pm  
 

To Register:  

Contact: Skip Coryell  

skipcoryell@hotmail.com  

269-838-5586  

http://www.mwtac.com  
 

See the calendar for all the dates 

OK, onto Spring: 

The Pancake Breakfasts resume 

in April.  These are super fun 

crews that  run these and  it’s a 

great way to meet some fellow 

shooters.  You don’t even have 

to be a chef!  
 

We will have lots of projects 

this year as well– rebuilding the 

burn area, replacing the lights 

at the rifle range, 

some electrical work 

and more! Stay tuned 

BOWLING PIN 

SHOOTS 
Have been suspended 

for 2017 due to lack of 

interest and volunteers.   


